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Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr  

Hello BDTHC members, 
  
March came in like a lion but looks like 
the weather is in a warming trend.  
Th'ing should begin soon. 
  

     A reminder that club dues must be paid by the end of March 
or you will be dropped from the rolls as member in good 
standing.  Which means you WOULD NOT be able to participate in 
the members only club picnic and spring hunt on April 26, 2015.  
Fill out a membership form from the web site if there are any 
changes, with check payable to BDTHC and send to the P.O. Box or 
pay George Walko or Ron Denman. 
  
     News on our annual open Hunt in August.  Everything is 
going well.  We are acquiring items for raffles and prizes!  
Also we have received a few entries! 
  
     MEMBERS ONLY PICNIC & SPRING HUNT APRIL 26, 2015 BEGINING 
AT 9AM TILL ?  At the Goss's house.  Fill out a form from the 
web site and send to the PO Box or pay at the April meeting!  
Also may be paid to George Walko or Ron Denmam.  Don't forget to 
bring a covered dish to share.  This will be held at the Goss's 
house. 
  
     We were discussing different options for a club outing and 
it was brought up that Lake Jean at the state park was going to 
be drained for maintenance.  Bob Brown said he would check into 
this to see if it would be possible for the club members as a 
group to hunt there when the lake was drained!  I also received 
an email from Mike Mazur that the lake was still full and frozen 
over.  We will keep you updated on this event. 
  
     Bob also volunteered to check into a chat room set up to 
add a link on our web site. 
  
     Bob Brown and Ron Denman have offered to donate Silver 
coins for the year end drawing for the finds of the month along 
with the donation we already have from Mike Gipson. 

"The Penn Pointer"



  
     Finds of the month:  Bob Brown - Misc.- Black Diamond 
Button 
  
     Coin raffle:  Lois Kambief 
  
     Membership drawing:  Ken Goss 
  
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WINNERS! 

 
  
Happy St. Patrick's Day to all.  Look for that POT at the end of 
the rainbow. 
  
Good Hunting, 
President BDTHC 
By Derr 


